This is a letter of support for Jakkopon Phanthuwongoakdee.   I have known Jakk for two years and he has taken two of my courses.  He greatly excelled in my ENVS 355 (Environmental Data Modeling) class in Fall 2010 and showed himself to be quite resourceful in problem solving and data organization.  He is good with numbers and has a good analytical mind.   He exhibited excellent Microsoft Excel programming skills and generally understood the mathematics behind all the statistical concepts that were presented.  Moreover his submitted work was always logical and well motivated and he seemed to understand, in detail, the necessary connection between a scientific conclusion and the data needed to support that.  This shows a level of data literacy that is beyond the typical science undergraduate these dates.   Given this, I think he would do quite well in graduate schools, particularly in areas of engineering or resource management. I am happy to recommend him for admission to your program.
Sincerely,

G . Bothun

Professor of Physics

University of Oregon

